

Susan LaPierre, President Board of Trustees

> Dr. Gary L. Jones Chief Executive Officer

March 28, 2018

Mr. Cecil Pruitt The Pruitt Foundation 14900 Bogle Dr Ste 204 Chantilly, VA 20151-1757

Dear Cecil,

We are truly grateful for your faithful and generous support to Youth For Tomorrow and the boys and girls we serve. Your generous gift of \$75,000.00 will ensure YFT the ability to continue to influence and impact the lives of many children throughout our community!

We greatly appreciate your support of the Heart 2 Heart Gala and Co-chairs, Susan LaPierre & Cynthia Atwater. With your help we are able to continue to support the children who need us most, those who are homeless and abused children in crisis, in need of help, need to be loved and cared for, to save them from a life of hopelessness and despair. Youth For Tomorrow gives them hope and promise for a brighter future through our residential programs or behavioral health services.

Our most heartfelt appreciation to you for being a part of such a legacy and truly making a difference in the lives of so many children.

Please retain the following information for your records:

DATE	CONTRIBUTION	AMOUNT
3/28/2018	Charitable Contribution – Heart 2 Heart Gala 2018	\$75,000.00

No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation

Youth For Tomorrow is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.

Gifts to Youth for Tomorrow are tax deductible to the extent permitted b

FIN: 52-1342268 CFC #98682

11835 Hazel Circle Drive • Bristow, Virginia 20136 • (703) 631-3360 Metro • (703) 368-7995 (Local) • (708) 361-4335 (Fax www.youthfortomorrow.org